

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION

Veteran Parking Program

Recommendation of the Committee

- 1. That a 15-month pilot program which permits any driver with a valid SGI Veteran license plate to park in Saskatoon pay parking zones free-of-charge within the posted time restrictions, be approved; and
- 2. That the City Solicitor be requested to prepare proposed amendments to Bylaw No. 7200, *Traffic Bylaw*, 1991, effective November 1, 2022.

History

The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on April 11, 2022, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above.

Attachment

April 11, 2022 report of the General Manager, Community Services.